
NOTICE: 
 

OTTAWA COUNTY 
CLERKS’ OFFICE 

WILL BE CLOSED FOR 
TRAINING 

between 

12:45 – 4:30 PM 
on 

TUESDAY, JANUARY 
19TH & TUESDAY, 

JANUARY 26TH 

 

We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause. 
 
 

   Thank you, 
                                      Reba G. Sill 
          Ottawa County Clerk  


